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Dear ALRC members, 

 

It is my understanding based on the city attorney's opinion that neither the ALRC nor the 

Common Council has discretion to deny an entertainment license for the Edgewater nor 

to have conditions on that license related to amplified music.  That is disappointing since 

the venue is so close to residences and in other similar situations restrictions on amplified 

music seems to be routine.  It is my hope that in the interests of being a good neighbor 

that the Edgewater would agree to stop amplified music by 10:00 pm week nights and by 

11:00 pm on Friday and Saturday nights. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ledell 

 

Alder Ledell Zellers 

608 417 9521 

 

 


